2559 2023 Alexis Drive
Harrisburg, PA 17110
March 7, 2007

Department of Agriculture
Bureau of Dog Law Enforcement
2301 N. Cameron Street
Harrisburg, PA 17110-9408
Attn: Mary Bender

- Dear Bureau of Dog Law Enforcement:

Please do everything in your power to enact new, tougher
laws to protect dogs. Any breeder, whether a puppy mill or home-
based, should be strictly regulated and new tougher laws enacted.
There is no reason Pennsylvania should take a back seat to this
important issue.

Do not let the few breeders who testify to lessen the
proposed, stricter laws. It’s the breeders who you don’t see or hear
from that need to be regulated.

Sincerely, .
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